
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

First Grade

K.milnor@cvillecatholic.org

t.bryan@cvillecatholic.org

Upcoming Dates:

● Sunday, January 29-Saturday, February 4: Catholic Schools Week

Announcements:

If you would like to volunteer to work with students at CCS, or chaperone field trips, you need to be
VIRTUS-trained. The next VIRTUS training session will be Saturday, January 28, at the CCS Library
from 1:00-4:00. Capacity is limited to 30 people. You may register at
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0

1st Grade News

We are pleased to welcome Mrs. TammyJo Bryan to 1st grade!  As you know, she will be subbing
while Mrs. Milnor is out on maternity leave.  Mrs. Bryan began on Tuesday and hit the ground
running with MAP testing!  Due to the short week and MAP testing, and in order to give her
some time to get settled, the regular 1st Grade Newsletter will return next week (Friday, January
27).

Other Information

Snack (8:45/9:00)/ Lunch(11:50)
Please include a snack with your child’s lunch everyday along with a filled spill proof water
bottle.  Please be mindful of the food that you are packing. Our first grade classroom is nut
free, so double check labels.  Nuts are okay to bring into the cafeteria for lunch time this year!

Specials Schedule
Monday - Library     Tuesday - Art and Music   Wednesday - P.E. and Art
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Thursday-Mass and Library     Friday -  Music

Dress Uniform
Boys - Blue pants, white dress shirt, CCS tie/bowtie, black school shoes, and blue or black socks

NO white.

Girls- Plaid jumper, solid dark shorts underneath, white peter pan collared shirt, navy knee
socks NO white or black knee socks, and black school shoes.

Colder Weather is here!
Please make sure that your child brings something warm and long sleeve to school each day

(e.g., jacket, sweatshirt, sweater).  We will continue to go outside, weather permitting, for
morning recess, lunch recess, and snack as much as we can.



Wednesday, January 25, 2023

The PTO has some exciting events planned for 2023! 
Come learn about how you can be involved! 
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